
FY17-0084

The City of Berwyn will host a public open house for its draft zoning ordinance at the 
Berwyn Police Department on Monday, May 8, 2017, from 5:00 to 7:00 p.m., and on 
Saturday, May 13, 2017, from 11:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.  The Berwyn Zoning Ordinance is 
a major step in achieving the Berwyn Comprehensive Plan’s commitment to promote a 
sustainable environment that enhances vitality and quality of life.  
 
At this public open house, Berwyn’s draft zoning ordinance will be available for public 
review and comment before beginning the formal review process with the City Council.  
The open house format will allow attendees to learn about the zoning ordinance and 
provide input at their own pace. Representatives from the City of Berwyn, Berwyn 
Development Corporation (BDC), and the Chicago Metropolitan Agency for Planning 
(CMAP) will be available to gather feedback, answer questions, and provide clarification. 
 
Local residents, business owners, community leaders, and other interested stakeholders 
are encouraged to attend this exciting community planning event.  Please drop in any 
time during the open house hours! 
 
Additional information about the zoning ordinance is available at  
http://cmap.is/lta-berwyn-zoning. Please contact Ricardo Lopez with questions  
about the open house event at rlopez@cmap.illinois.gov or 312-386-8766. 

Saturday, May 13, 2017 
11:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m.

Sponsored by the Federal Highway Administration, 
Federal Transit Administration, U.S. Department of 
Housing and Urban Development, Illinois Department 
of Transportation, and the Chicago Community Trust.
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